Rotorua Boys’ High School

PRINCIPAL: A.C. GRINTER BA(Hons), DipTchg

20 November 2020

To All Parents/Caregivers

Re: REMINDER - Teacher Only Day
Monday 23 November 2020

Nga mihi nui ki a koutou me te tangi hoki ki a ratou kua riro atu

Further to earlier notifications, please be reminded that Monday 23 November 2020 is a Bay of Plenty
wide Teacher Only Day as approved by the Ministry of Education.

As such, our school will be closed for students on this day. Hostel students will be supervised as required.
NCEA Examinations on Monday will continue as scheduled.

| apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding and support.
Nga mihi nui

<z:_
\

=
~

A.C. Grinter
Principal
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